No. 1-467/2001-TW / b7
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare

Secretariat Complex, Port Blair
email ; directortw@yahoo.co.in
Phone/Fax : 03192-231639

Dated / 7rFJuIy, 2004

To

The Assistant Commissioner (HQ),
Deputy Commissioner's Office,
Andamans.

Sub: Allotment of land — reg.

Sir,

Refer to your letter No.RC.No.475/2004/Deputy Commissioner/2810 dated

1% July, 2004 regarding JPP at Caddlegunj village. The matter relating to shifting

! relocation of JPP and Forest Camp etc has been referred to Working Group

under the Chairmanship of PCCF vide OM.No.1-836/2004-TW, dated 30" May,

2004. Deputy Commissioner, Andamans and Superintendent of Police,
- Andamans are also the members of the said Group.

As such, the issues could be raised in the meeting of the said Group,
which is scheduled to be held on 20/07/2004 at 10.00 AM.

Yours faithfully,

/

Assistant Commissioner (TW)

Copy to Suptd. Of Police (Dist.), Andamans, Port Blair.
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